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              Addendum #1 – January 28, 2019 
 

                                             City of Iqaluit 

                   Request for Proposals – Strategic Plan Update 

                                          ADMIN-2019-001 

 

 
 

1.  The date for the Strategic Plan Workshop in Iqaluit will be the weekend of March 2-3, 

2019. 

 

2.  Question received January 24, 2018:  We would like to request to extend the 

submission date to be February 15, 2019.  

 

     Answer:  The submission deadline will not be extended. 

 


